SEP <9 1986

In Reply Refer To:
Doclets: 50-313/86-04
50-368/86-04

Arkansas Power & Lignt Company
ATTN: Mr. Gene Campbell
Vice President, Nuclear
Operations
P. 0. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

Gertlemen:

Thank you for your letter of May 19, 1986, in response to our letter and
attached Notice of Violation dated April 18, 1986. As a resuit of our review
of your response and discussions with personnel of your staff, we have
determined that your response to the Notice of Violation is unacceptable.

Our specific comments regarding your response to the violations are as follows:
A. Inadequate Training of Personnel (313/368/8604-01)

In your response to this violation you claimed tiiat the NRC inspector did
not interview the persons that would be involved in determining
habitability conditions in the control room. In reviewing the notes taken
by the inspector and the material provided by AP&L, we noted that all
persons interviewed were selected from a listing of Health Physics
Techaicians provided by your site emergency planning coordinators and that
the selection was performed using statistical sampling techniques from
this list.

Health Physics Technicians interviewed were Senior Radiation Protection
Technicians, qualified in accordance with ANSI 18.1. Your training
program nowhere describes different training modules for st ft maintenance
HP technicians. As a consequence, all Senior HP Technicians were expected
to be qualified in the tasks covered by their training program. The
questions posed during the training interviews pertained to the concept of
facility habitability, which is a basic and necessary concept needed for
radiation protection of personnel, not only in the control room but in any
onsite location.

The NRC inspectors held interviews with chemists assigned to perform
dese calculations. One chemist stated that she routinely worked in
non-radiological chemistry and was not familiar with units used for
radioactive measurements. She, therefore, was unable to specify any of
the units used to describe the effects of the plume in the environment,
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Arkansas Power and Light Company

tc:
J. M. Levine, Director

Site Nuclear Operations
Arkansas Nuclear One
P. 0. Box 608
Russellville, Arkansas 72801
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bcc to DMB (IE35)

bcc distrib. by RIV:

RPB

Resident Inspector

R. D. Martin, RA

R&SPB

Section Chief (RPB/B)

D. Weiss, LFMB (AR-2015)
RIV File

DRSP

RSB

MIS SYSTEM

RSTS Operator
Inspector

Section Chief

W. L. Fisher

R. L. Bangart

D. B. Matthews, IE



